
 

 

 

 

 

August 14, 2018 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

You are cordially invited to participate in the 72nd Independence Day celebration. Kindly 

be informed that we shall be hoisting the National Flag on this auspicious occasion i.e. 

Wednesday, 15th August, 2018 at 7:45 a.m. in the school premises. You are requested 

to accompany your child/ward when they come. 

   

Thanking You, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Srikakolli Eliah, PhD 
President & Principal 
 
 


